From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 2:24:51 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 2:09 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Arthur Tolda

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One's rates are already amongst the highest in North America. Indeed, more than twice the
delivered rate for my US house. The reason has to be either corruption or incompetent management for
a nation that generates so much electricity.

The OEB should enforce favoured rates for Ontario consumers instead of deep discounting exported
electricity. The responsibility for such mismanagement has to fall on both the OEB as well as Hydro
One.

Disgusted,
Arthur Tolda

-- Attachment --
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